From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 January 2022 15:57

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 214539 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P214539/F by 'Angela Wall'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

There is no justification for allowing further housing growth because approval would
lead to the promotion of unsustainable patterns of development.

There are already ten new dwellings under construction in Hatfield ( 7 barn conversions
and 3 new homes)

The road through Hatfield is, in many places, single track with passing places. More
traffic from further housing would be dangerous, inconvenient and disturbing to existing
dwellings in the hamlet.

The proposed development is adjacent to a woodland habitat with pools specifically
constructed for the encouragement and support of a diversity of wildlife and
enhancement of the environment.

The proposed development would be to the detriment of this important area.

The design of the proposed semi-detached houses is not in keeping with the other
dwellings in the area because Hatfield houses are detached with gardens around them.
| therefore object to the proposed application.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Angela
Last name: Wall

Email: I

Postcode: HR6 OSF
Address: Lockleys Heath
Haftfield

LEOMINSTER
Herefordshire

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:



Link Id:

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning application s
earch/details?id=214539

Form reference: 799703



